
May 3-4, 2025

 This weekend marks the beginning of the Catholic 
Services Appeal (CSA), our annual opportunity to unite 
as a faith community in support of the vital ministries 
and programs that serve our parishes, schools and those 
most in need. This year’s theme, “Go Forth,” echoes 
Christ’s command to carry his love into the world 
through acts of faith, charity and service. 
 Through your generosity, the CSA provides essential 
funding for seminarian education, Catholic schools, 
diocesan services, charitable outreach and many 
other programs that bring the light of Christ to our 
communities. Your gift, no matter the size, makes 
a profound difference in the lives of those who rely 
on the Church’s mission. Our parish goal this year is 
$______________. 
 As we reflect on our blessings, let us prayerfully 
consider how we can “Go Forth” in faith, responding 
with a spirit of gratitude and generosity. The appeal will 
begin arriving in your mailbox beginning May 3rd. To 
learn more about CSA, or to make a gift online, please 
visit DioceseofGaylord.org/CSA25.
Thank you for your prayerful support of the Catholic 
Services Appeal. 

May 10-11, 2025

 Last weekend, we launched the Catholic Services 
Appeal (CSA) and reflected on Christ’s call to “Go 
Forth” in faith, generosity and service. Thank you 
to those who have already made a gift! Your support 
directly impacts the many ministries and programs that 
bring Christ’s love to our diocese. 
 If you have not yet had the opportunity to give, 
we invite you to prayerfully consider making a 
commitment this weekend. To date, our parish has 
received $______________ in gifts and pledges 
toward our goal. CSA supports Catholic education, 
seminarian formation, outreach to the poor, diocesan 
services that support all parishes and many other 
vital efforts that sustain our Church’s mission. Every 

gift, no matter the amount, is a powerful expression of 
faith and helps us respond to God’s call.
	 To learn more about CSA, or to make a gift online, 
please visit DioceseofGaylord.org/CSA25.
	 Thank you for your generosity and commitment to 
strengthening the mission of the Church!

May 17-18, 2025

	 Over the past two weeks, we have been reminded 
of Christ’s call to “Go Forth” in faith and generosity 
through the Catholic Services Appeal (CSA). Thank 
you to all who have already made a gift! To date, 
we are ______________% towards our goal of 
$______________. 
	 If you have not yet had the chance to give, it’s not 
too late! The CSA supports seminarian education, 
Catholic schools, diocesan services that support 
all parishes, charitable outreach and many other 
essential programs that serve our communities. Every 
gift—no matter the amount—joins with others to 
strengthen our shared mission.
	 To learn more about the CSA, or to make a gift 
online, please visit DioceseofGaylord.org/CSA25.
	 As we continue our journey of faith, let us respond 
with grateful hearts and a commitment to building up 
the Church. Together, through the Catholic Services 
Appeal, we Go Forth to bring Christ’s love to the world. 

Thank you for your prayerful support and generosity!

Until your parish reaches its goal

• Update 2024 to 2025 Catholic Services Appeal.
• Update link to DioceseofGaylord.org/CSA25

When your parish reaches its goal

• Update 2024 to 2025 Catholic Services Appeal
• Update link to DioceseofGaylord.org/CSA25

Bulletin or Email Announcements


